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DC Goode <dc@dcgoode.com>
Saturday, March 13, 2010 12:44 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
’Regulation of Retail Forex’

Dear Secretary Stawick,
I oppose the Proposed change in leverage (RIN 3038-AC61.) for Forex
trading and related accounts.

Thank you for your help in this matter.

Sincerely,
Dennis Goode


